
May 2, 2023 
Position of Support 
Behalf of La Clinica Acute Care Clinic 
 
The La Clinica Acute Care Clinic will be a unique asset to the Rogue Valley community. Major health care 
providers are curtailing their urgent care services, compounding the problem. Without access to urgent 
care folks turn to EMERGENCY ROOM facilities with issues that are better treated and at a lower cost at 
URGENT CARE. I ask that you support this important initiative that will provide essential and needed 
services to the Rogue Valley. 
 
Respectfully, 
Mary Sinclair 
PO Box 8713 
3860 Sunleaf AVE 
Medford, OR 97501 
 


